
Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission 

Legal Notice 

 

The Bolton Planning & Zoning Commission, at its October 14, 2020 regular meeting 

(held virtually on Zoom), unanimously approved: 

1. to continue the public hearing for William Phillips’s Special Permit Application 

#PL-20-12 for a proposed garage/office building, excavation business, 

equipment storage and material processing areas at 1 Notch Rd. to Wednesday, 

November 18, 2020 at 7:45pm to be conducted virtually via Zoom. 

2. under C.G.S. 8-24, to recommend to the Board of Selectmen purchase of 214 

Bolton Center Rd. for relocation of town office spaces. 

3. release of Able Coil’s $110,282 Site Improvement Bond and all but $5,220 of Able 

Coil’s Erosion and Sedimentation Bond for work completed at 837 Boston Tpke. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 28th day of October, 2020. 

 

Adam Teller 

P&Z Chairman 

 

Published on the Town of Bolton Website on October 28, 2020 

 

 


